
UPDATE – March 30, 2020 – 1:00 PM 

 

Good Afternoon,  

283 students were served meals during our food distribution today. Thank you again to everyone that is 

helping us feed the students of our Penn Cambria communities. I also want to thank our food service 

staff, custodial staff and our secretarial staff for the great work they are doing today! 

This morning we launched our Continuity of Education Plan. The building principals shared that many 

students have been reaching out to them and are excited to engage with our teachers again. The 

teachers and administration have been unbelievably amazing! Keep up the great work everyone. 

We know there are questions about quarter 3 grades, prom, graduation quarter 4 grading, and much 

more.   Please know we are having those conversations and working to draft plans under many different 

possible scenarios.  We can assure you all that we will work to do our best to minimize any negative 

impact on our students and our families.   

Moving forward, I will not issue daily updates unless we have new information or there is something 

substantial to report.   However, our team remains available to answer questions via phone or email so 

don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Stay safe everyone!! 

 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 

Penn Cambria School District 

 


